Alanis, Sarah

To: Jeanes, Denise
Subject: RE: Thank you for the opportunity!

From: Jeanes, Denise <DJeanes@a2gov.org>
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 2:15 PM
To: Alanis, Sarah <SAlanis@a2gov.org>

Subject: FW: Thank you for the opportunity!

Good Afternoon Sarah,

Please find below ICPOC commissioner Cynthia Harrisons resignation.

Thanks,

Denise Jeanes, Management Assistant for the Human Rights

Commission, Independent Community Police Oversight Commission

and Commission on Disability Issues

City of Ann Arbor - Guy C. Larcom City Hall - 301 E. Huron - 2nd Floor - Ann Arbor, MI 48104
ICPOC Voice- 734-794-6291 and HRC Voice 734- 794-6141- Extension 42901

DJeanes@a2gov.org — Www.a2gov.org

From: Cynthia Harrison

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 12:47 PM

To: Jeanes, Denise <DJeanes@a2gov.org>; Frances Todoro-Hargreaves_ Song, Linh
<LSong@a?2gov.org>

Subject: Thank you for the opportunity!

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Happy Monday Denise!

| am reaching out to send my resignation from the Independent Community Policing Oversight Commission for the Clty
of Ann Arbor.

| am very appreciative of the opportunity | had to serve as a Commissioner on ICPOC, however as a result of the recent
City Council election, | am unable to continue serving.

Please let me know if there is anything else that | need to do or that you need from me.
Thank you very much,

Cynthia Harrison





